
 The Holy Family Catholic Parish Addlestone 

Applying for Confirmation (2025) in this parish: 

1st December 2024 -31st December 2024 

 

 

 

Administered from: Parish Office 10 Highfield Road KT16 8BU t: 01932 562375  

e: chertsey@abdiocese.org.uk: Fr Graham Forristalle SDB  

 

sg1.chertsey@abdiocese.org.uk (Parish Safeguarding: Anne Chetwood) or 

sg1.addlestone@abdiocese.org.uk (Parish Safeguarding: Catherine Cassin) 

The Diocese of Arundel and Brighton: Registered Charity No. 252878 

The Confirmation Application form is on the other side of this page. 

 

Confirmation Programme 2025: Holy Family and St Anne’s parish communities 

This programme is a combined programme for both parish communities. 

The Bishop will confirm candidates from both parish communities over the weekend of 

10th-11th May 2025 and the Confirmations will be celebrated in Arundel Cathedral. 

Each young person making their application is making their own choice to be 

Confirmed. We ask parents to support these candidates with their prayers.  

On the Confirmation Day which will be 10th May each Candidate has a sponsor present 

by their side: 

The sponsor must be above 16 years of age, and not one of the parents. The sponsor 

must be an active member of the RC church, baptised and confirmed. 

If your natural parish of worship is another parish than Holy Family or St Anne’s then 

please apply for the Confirmation programme in that parish and please follow that 

parish programme. Our Confirmation Sessions will be held on Tuesday evenings in the 

Savio Centre, St Anne’s Church, 10 Highfield Road Chertsey KT 16 8BU. Dates tbc. 

All Candidates must have made their baptism. Our application form requires accurate 

details of the date and place of baptism: the certificate will be shown to Parish Priest 

and Catechists. 

The application form is collected from church and returned to church, in an envelope 

marked: Confirmation Programme 2025. Please print your name clearly on the 

envelope also. All completed forms/envelope left in the tray near the organ, thanks. 

An application is made on the form overleaf.  For further information please contact Fr 

Graham on 01932-562375 or e-mail: chertsey@abdiocese.org.uk   

He will forward to the catechists if needed. 

Mums and Dads: thank you for supporting the Confirmation Candidates. 

Best wishes from Fr Graham,  

on behalf of Joy Mowat (Lead Catechist) and Fr Kevin O’Donnell SDB (Salesian Rector) 
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